
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

1st October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival in school on Wednesday 9th October. The 

children are enjoying learning the Harvest hymns. We would like to donate food to 

Hull Foodbank. 

 

On their website, the foods they desperately need are as follows: 

• Tinned food 

• Tinned fish 

• Pasta/rice 

• Tinned rice pudding 

• Small Breakfast cereals 

 

 

We would really appreciate any donations. Please send any donations on 9th 

October. 

 

Unfortunately, due to limited space in the hall, we are unable to invite parents to this 

event. We apologise in advance.  We will tweet some photos for you to see. 

 

 

 

Family Litter Picking Event 

Also, just a reminder that it is the family litter picking event 

straight after school on the 9th October. It would be lovely to 

see as many families as possible taking part. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Duncan 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 
 


